Rhode Island Interscholastic
Athletic Administrators
Association

March 10, 2014

Prepaid Members,

You will NOT need a ticket to the awards banquet, but you will need to notify
me if you plan to attend by Wednesday, March 26th at 846-2136, 864-2485 or
email me at DoubleEB48@cox.net. However, if you would like to purchase
additional ticket(s), just send a check made payable to RIIAAA, fill out the bottom
of this form and mail it to the address listed below. The price is $35.00 a ticket.
The name(s) of your guest(s) will be placed on a list. This list will be used to
check them in on arrival. The banquet will be held on Thursday, April 3rd at the
Crowne Plaza Hotel. The reception starts at 6:00pm and dinner is at 7:00pm.
TICKETS WILL NOT BE SOLD AT THE DOOR or AFTER Wednesday, March
26th. The award recipients can be found by going to our website
www.RIIAAA.org. Please consider coming to support our association and award
recipients as well as having a good time.

Name:

School:

Number of Guests: Name(s):

Elaine E. Botelho

14 Stockton Drive
Middletown, Rl 02842
H: 846-2136

C: 864-2485
DoubleEB48@cox.net



